
HC2 LPTV Holdings, Inc. 
 Request for Silent Special Temporary Authority 

KCCX-LD (FCC Facility ID No. 68454) 
 

 
 

DESCRIPTION OF CIRCUMSTANCES 
 
HC2 LPTV Holdings, Inc. (“Licensee”) licensee of Station KCCX-LD, Corpus Christi, TX, 
Facility ID No. 68454 (“Station”) hereby provides notice that the Station was taken off the air on 
April 12, 2019. Licensee hereby requests special temporary authority (“STA”) for the Station to 
remain silent for up to 180 days and will return the station to broadcast operations as soon as 
possible.  
 
The Station was taken off the air as part of the process of collocating the station with station 
K20JT-D, also owned by Licensee.  As part of the collocation of broadcast facilities, both 
stations had to be temporarily taken off the air while the Licensee continues to evaluate 
engineering solutions associated with the new master antenna for the stations.  The stations have 
engaged consulting engineers to resolve these ongoing master antenna issues, and the Licensee 
plans to resolve these issues as soon as possible.  Out of an abundance of caution, the License 
respectfully requests a 180-day STA to remain off the air.  The Licensee intends to keep FCC 
staff informed regarding the Station’s progress going forward, including the possible 
modification of the Station’s construction permit.  
 
The grant of the proposed STA extension will serve the public interest by providing the Station 
with needed additional time for the station to go on-air to provide service to the public. For these 
reasons, the licensee respectfully requests that the Media Bureau expeditiously grant the 
Licensee’s request for an STA.  
 


